CENTRE FOR THE PERFORMING ARTS 727 N. EASTMAN ROAD KINGSPORT, TN 37664 (423)246-2199

Dancebeat

November 2013

www.danceatcpa.com



Recital Date

Saturday, May 24th 3:00 & 7:00 p.m. Ross N. Robinson Middle School

Intercity Ballet's

The Nutcracker

December 12th & 13th 9:30 am December 13th & 14th 7:30 p.m.

Toy F. Reid Theatre (Eastman)

Tickets are available at CPA Holloway Studios beginning II/9 and at Fort Henry Mall beginning I I/23.

Our Nutcracker dancers will appear in the Kingsport Christmas Parade on November 23rd, followed by a mini-performance at the Fort Henry Mall at 5:30.

Many of our dancers and teaching staff are part of The Nutcracker. Please come and support them. We look forward to seeing you at our performances.

I hope some of you got to see our dancers at the Susan Koman Celebration at Memorial Park. We enjoyed a wonderful afternoon, and they did a great job!

Dancer:

Costume Deposit Due:

Monthly Tuition:

Tuition Balance Due:

Number of classes to make up



C Holiday Announcements

- Sat, Nov 30. Nutcracker practice is scheduled for Sunday, Nov 24. We hope you have a safe and blessed holiday.



Regular classes will resume on Monday, Dec 2. Classes will remain in session through Dec 20. We are planning special Christmas Parties this year -

CPA will be closed Wed. Nov 27 more to come on this. CPA will supply all cups, plates, napkins, ice, etc. The sign up sheet for party treats will be in the hall by the first of December.

Remember:

NO PEANUTS, OR ANY-THING WITH COOKED **WITH PEANUTS OR** PEANUT OILS.

The studio will be closed for the Christmas Holiday from December 21 - January 5. Classes will resume the regular schedules on Monday, January 6.

Gift Ideas

Our dancewear shop has some items that make great presents for your dancer. Leg warmers, wrap sweaters, new leotards, or a dance dictionary; every dancer needs one. If you would like for us to order something special, please let us know ASAP.

Father-Daughter Dance

The Father-Daughter sign up list will be up soon; if you are interested, please sign up early. All primary dancers are eligible for this and, if space is available, IA dancers as well.

Dress Code

Skirts are not to be worn by Pre-School, Kindergarten, Primary, Level IA, IB, and 2A except on the last lesson of each month.

Hip hop dancers must wear a leotard and tights; shorts or jazz pants may be worn over the required attire. No cover ups in class (no shirts over your leotards, please).

Dancers, please wear a cover up when entering or leaving the building.

Needed

CPA is asking all dancers to bring one pack of hair elastics, (not the small ones please) and a box of

Costume News

We will measure for recital costumes the first week of December. Deposits are due before then. We will be able to give you an estimate by the December newsletter as to the total cost of costumes.

If you do not wish to be part of the recital experience, please LET US KNOW IN WRITING before December. Without this written statement, you will be responsible for the costume cost. Costume companies do not refund fees, and you are responsible if we do not receive your request in writing.

SPECIAL NOTE FROM MS. DOROTHY

I have a very sweet and loving outside cat that needs a good home. My neighbors moved and left her, and she has now adopted the Ratcliff household. Unfortunately, I am very allergic to her and cannot give her the home she needs. Please, if you have room in your life for a wonderful little cat, let me know. This beautiful cat needs a good home for Thanksgiving. Please

